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Comments To Whom it May Concern.  I strongly object to the development being discussed for within 
Pallingshurst Woods.  We have recently moved to the area with a big draw being the surrounding area 
being rural, quiet and idyllic and with less than traffic than our previous home.  The development 
proposed will have a huge impact on traffic increasing it overall but also the noise disturbance is also 
brings.  There are a huge number of walkers in the area and I don't believe this has been thought 
through in terms of safety with this associated traffic. We live within minutes of Guildford Road near 
Alfold Bars/Loxwood and despite no footpaths there are hundreds of walkers a day on the main road. 
The Loxwood Road/A281 junction is also already a dangerous junction and also one that gets very 
busy with existing traffic already. 
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